
Mr. Tounget, 
 
Please share this email with the ICRC Commissioners.  It is important to 
listen to the public before drawing these maps.  As my previous statement 
before the ICRC Commissioners - this process is not inclusive and has not 
been transparent with neighborhood associations. 
 
Our neighborhood does not support the proposed draft map of the Southwest 
districts which appeared in the Sunday edition of the Statesman. First, the 
draft map splits the Southwest right in the middle of our neighborhood, Maple 
Run-Wheeler Creek. Second, we are part of the Greater Oak Hill area and have 
a Community of Interest in remaining in this district.   
 
We shop in Oak Hill, live approximately 1 mile away, and we don't want the 
our neighborhood to the divided into two districts. 
 
Our boundaries are Brodie to the East, Mopak to the West, Davis to the South, 
and Convict Hill to the North. 
 
We support OHAN's map.  We are in the greater Oak Hill area and are adjacent 
to that neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your service, 
  
Pamela Rogers, PhD 
President 
Maple Run-Wheeler Creek Neighborhood Association 
 


